
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 
Call for Applications - SLLC Law Review 

 
Dear Students, 
 
We are pleased to announce the establishment of the Law College Law Review, an exciting initiative 
conducted by Sri Lanka Law College to promote legal scholarship within our institution. We invite 
applications from dedicated and enthusiastic law students interested in taking on administrative and 
management roles in publishing the SLLC Law Review. 
 
Roles and Responsibilities: 
Key responsibilities include, but are not limited to: 

1. Editorial Oversight: Contribute to the review and selection process of legal articles and scholarly 

works for publication. 

2. Event Coordination: Organize and manage events, workshops, and seminars related to legal 

research and writing. 

3. Membership Engagement: Foster a sense of community among members, ensuring active 

participation and collaboration. 

4. Public Relations: Manage communication channels, including social media, to promote the 

activities and publications. 

 
Application Process: 
Interested students are invited to submit their applications, including a resume and a statement of 
interest outlining their motivation to join the SLLC Law Review. Applications should be sent to 
principalsoffice@sllc.ac.lk (kindly indicate ‘SLLC Law Review’ in the subject line of the email) by December 
08, 2023. 
 
Selection Criteria: 

• Strong organizational and leadership skills. 

• Demonstrated interest in legal research and scholarly activities. 

• Effective communication and teamwork abilities. 

 
This is a unique opportunity to contribute to the growth and success of the SLLC Law Review. We look 
forward to receiving your applications and building a vibrant community of legal scholars. 

 
 
Principal 
November 27, 2023 
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